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Farmers' Market Update Report - Funding and Project Timing 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Reserve for Capital Expenditures funding in the amount of $750,000 allocated 

to Capital P.10021-Farmers’ Market Building Renewal be returned and replaced with 
the new Canada Community Revitalization Fund grant of $750,000; 

2. That a budget increase to Capital Project P.10021 – Farmers’ Market Building 
Renewal, in the amount of $750,000, to include an expanded scope of work as 
outlined in the June 13, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services, 
be approved; and 

3. That the budget increase to include an expanded scope of work, on the Farmer’s 
Market Building, be funded from the Reserve for Capital Expenditures. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on June 13, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. Your Committee also received a video presentation from Cary 
Tarasoff regarding the matter. 
 
Attachment 
June 13, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services 


